HUNGARY: WORLD APPEAL TO DOCTORS

Dr. Louis H. Bauer, Secretary General of The World Medical
Association has announced that he has wired the United Nations
urging that body to insist on the admission of all needed aid
to Hungary in its present tragic situation.

The 53 national member associations, numbering more than
700,000 doctors, have been urged to send all possible medical
and financial aid to the Hungarian people and doctors, through
the International Red Cross Committee. The International Red
Cross was notified that these steps had been taken. The text of
these telegrams read:

‘Mr. Dag Hammersjold, United Nations, New York, New
York. As Secretary General of the World Medical Association,
representing more than 700,000 doctors of the world, I strongly

urge that the United Nations insist that the International Com-
mittee of the Red Cross be permitted to distribute without inter-
ference all necessary aid to the devastated people of Hungary.
I also urge that every necessary step be taken to prevent further
butchery, and deportation of Hungarian citizens and that the
actions of those responsible for these atrocities be strongly con-
demmed by the General Assembly, in accordance with the general
purposes of the United Nations.—Louis H. Bauer, M.D.’
‘President International Committee of the Red Cross Geneva,
Switzerland. Today have urged all national member associations
and their membership to send all possible aid to Hungary through
your organization. Have also urged United Nations to facilitate
your distribution of aid without interference.—Louis H. Bauer,
M.D., Secretary General. The World Medical Association.’



